Water Resources Department

: MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK
vieToR ATIven 555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE 378-8508

GOVERNOR

February 12, 1985

Jack W. and Judy A. Southard
6430 Highway 35
Parkdale, OR 97041

REFERENCE: File Numbers;R-56121%& 56122

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Southard:

The assignment of Permits Numbered R-6628 and 41954 from Wayne F.
Siegle to you has been recorded in the records of the Water Resources
Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original is enclosed
along with our Receipt Number 45151 covering the recording fee of $15
which you submitted.

Also enclosed is the original assignment request signed August 13,
1984. We will refund $5 to you soon.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Shook
Senior Water Rights Examiner

TES/ jw
Enclosure

cc: Wayne F. Siegle



